
 

5 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Supporters of Carrington School (SOCS) is a vibrant and growing organisation which enables 
parents and carers to become involved in the life of the school; joining together to organise 
social events, fund raising activities, and supporting the education of our young people in a 
practical way where we can. 
 

Coming up is our Christmas Raffle, a highlight in the fundraising year and we need your help to 
make it a success. 
 

See below ways you can get involved. 
 

 
 


